
 

IUVA NASA Space Science Day  

 
 

Dear High School Administrator, 
 
On behalf of the National Aeronautics and Space Administration (NASA) Space Science Days 
program, the International Ultraviolet Association (IUVA), and the Society of Hispanic 
Professional Engineers, I would like to invite teachers and underrepresented students from 
your high school to attend an educational workshop designed to inspire and broaden their 
knowledge about space science. 
 
The event will feature lecturers and instructors from NASA.   In addition, several science, 
technology, engineering and mathematics (STEM) professionals and community leaders from 
the DC metro area have volunteered to inspire high school teachers and underrepresented 
students to broaden their knowledge about the adventure of space exploration and serve as 
role models. 
 
This educational outreach event will be held as follows:  

 
Student Workshop, Monday, Feb 11th, 9 a.m. – 2:00 p.m.  
Underrepresented high school students are invited to participate in hands on learning 
about NASA exploration, discoveries, and science.  

 
There is no cost to attend this event.  Space is limited; register as soon as possible.  The 
registration deadline is Friday, Jan 25th, by 5 p.m. ET.   
 
Each high school must assign a Coordinator to coordinate logistics and transportation to and 
from the venue and assign at least one Supervisor, who is at least 21 years old, to accompany 
the group of students attending from their high school.  
 
You can find more information about this event here:  http://slidesha.re/NIEaNE.  High school 
coordinators can register online here: shpe-dc.org/NSSD 
 
We look forward to seeing you there. Your participation will make this event a great success. 
 
 
Regards, 
Omar Castillo 
Vice President Community Outreach, 
Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers 
Washington DC Professional Chapter 

http://slidesha.re/NIEaNE
http://shpe-dc.org/NSSD

